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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

I am writing to support the withdrawal of mining companies from Rapid Creek Watershed. Across the world,
waters are being poisoned and polluted. By setting an example of following indigenous leadership, and
withdrawing from sacred lands, the Forest Services has an opportunity to set an example for the whole world of
what it would look like to prioritize our human and non-human family's access to water over companies and
profits.

Please expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

With care,
Yael Sacks



